
 

 

Tuesday, 13th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Re: Portuguese Celebration Day  
 
We would like to welcome the Stockwell community to celebrate the Portuguese Day, which will take 
place on Friday 6th June from 3:45 to 5:30 in the Main Hall and in the Games Zone (football pitch). 
The 10th June is the ‘Day of Portugal, Camões (one of the greatest Portuguese poets) and the Portuguese 
speaking communities around the world.  
 
There will be an assembly with children showcasing cultural aspects of the Portuguese speaking countries 
i.e. language, music, dance, followed by sharing of food and fun activities. Please bring a traditional dish 
from your country or, another one of your choice (nuts free please), and ingredients clearly labelled.   
 
We are planning to sell raffle tickets in the school courtyard from Monday 2nd until Friday 6th June, for a 
hamper (or more than one if possible) containing food items or any others deemed appropriate for a 
hamper. For this, we would like to ask for contributions from our parents and carers. Please bring any 
donations to the school office, from Monday 2nd June onwards.  
 
On the day, the children will be able to wear their own clothes with a voluntary contribution of £1, which you 
can pay by cash or online through Weduc.  
 
If you are able to help with the preparation for this event and/or on the day, we are organising a meeting 
on Wednesday 21st May at 9:00 in the dining hall. We would very grateful to get as much support as 
possible.  
 
Thank you in advance for all your contributions and support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Fraga-Levandeira & Mr Serra 
 
Assistant Headteachers  
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